Dear friends and supporters,

July 1, 2022

We are so grateful for the friendship, the prayers, and the support we receive from so many
faithful people and churches. We are humbled to think that our ministry is only possible

because of people like you. We are honored to serve your desires for world evangelism as
we follow our Lord: - e e

1 Two weeks ago we were at our mission board for the best part of a week. We had our
Heinaplons Orientation training for new missionaries as well as missionaries on furlough. We had a
336.983.2362 great group (see below). I had the opportunity to speak and teach at 3 sessions.

e Session 1 — How to handle disappointments in life

Session 2 — The importance of integrity in the ministry

e Session 3 — The power of prayer in missions
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Sending Church

%WOODLAND BAPTI ST l 1 am scheduled to leave for Europe July 25 for about 2 weeks. I will be visiting or working
_ CHURCH with missionaries in Italy, Germany, Belgium, Wales, and England. Please pray for a safe
CCRENRR:EI R Rene Wl and fruitful visit. I will be preaching some and holding at least one Bible study with

1175 Bethania Rural Hall Road nationals. I look forward to being with and ministering to our missionary families. God
Winston-Salem, NC 27106 bless you all.

Pastor Tim Gammons K
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